
Dear Committee
 
A member of staff of the Attorney-General has brought to my attention that the Committee has been
accepting submissions regarding this Bill.  Justice Connect were contacted as we previously made a
submission regarding the Improving bankruptcy and insolvency laws Proposals Paper in 2016.
 
I attach a copy of that submission for the information of the Committee.  Justice Connect stands by
the content of the submission as it relates to this Bill.
 
Should you require anything further, please get in touch.
 
Kind regards
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Justice Connect acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia.
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